As a citizen of Ohio, and a parent and grandparent of school aged children and grandchildren, I ask that you oppose and do NIT endorse SB 121.
I don't feel that schools have a place teaching what  "valid products and services" are. If we choose to use natural methods to maintain our health or to clean our house, I don't need a school teaching my children that this is wrong.  It might be different from other families choices but it's not wrong.
This bill would also allow special interest groups to influence what is being taught without input from parents.  This could be a very slippery slope with values being taught that go against our strong Ohio values if family and Faith.

Thank you.
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